
From: Rose Hirano  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 10:00 AM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan  
Subject: Selection of our new mayor 
 
 
Dear Councillor DiPaola, 
  
Right at the heel of our federal election, I believe that the democratic way to choose the 
next mayor for our city is to go through a by-election. 
Given the current covid situation, an on-line voting is the format of choice and also cost 
effective. 
 
I do NOT support filling the vacancy by appointment. 
  
Thank you for your attention and do take my opinion to heart because it counts. 
  
Rose Hirano 
88-190 Harding Blvd W 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 0J9 
 


